
 

            Collaboration, Challenge, Community, Courage, Commitment, Creativity  

 South Avenue Primary School 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

South Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 4SU 

Telephone: 01795 477750 

Email: headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk  

Head of School:  Miss Tracy Cadwallader 

5th May 2021 

Dear Y6 Parents, Carers and Guardians,  
 

Day trip to Bewl Water – Friday, 16th July 
 

Further to my letter at the end of last term, I am now in a position to outline 

the arrangements for the T6 Bewl Water trip with payment details. 

 

Regrettably, due to the COVID pandemic, it was not possible to run a residential trip for our current Y6 pupils; 

however, we are delighted to offer an educational adventure activity day with Adventure Kent.  Bewl Water is the 

largest area of inland water in the South East of England and is an outstanding venue for outdoor education and 

activity courses.  Our children will be taking part in a mix of land based and water activities which may include raft 

building, stand-up paddle boarding, archery and bush craft.  Children do not need to be swimmers to take part in any 

of the activities. 
 

Pupils will be encouraged to work together and build relationships with peers, building confidence and resilience in 

readiness for their move up to secondary school.  Such courses organised by the school are an optional, but 

invaluable part of the National curriculum.  Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and 

socially and I feel certain that the programme which we have chosen will prove to be both enjoyable and very 

worthwhile. 
 

The cost of the visit will be £58.00 and includes return travel by coach and a packed day’s programme of activities.  

To confirm our booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £20 will be required by Friday, 14th May, followed by 

2 further payments of £20 and £18, payable using your ParentPay account.  Please contact the school office if you 

require your activation code resending. 
 

If you would like further information about the centre and the activities provided please take a look at 

http://www.adventurekent.org 
 

On the day, children will need to be in school by 7.30am as the coach will leave promptly at 7.45am.  Children will 

need to bring a substantial packed lunch with snacks and drinks for the day.  Children will also need suitable old, 

outdoor clothing and a change of clothes, we will advise you further on this nearer the time.  The coach will return to 

school by 6pm. 
 

Payment schedule  

Instalments Amount Date to be paid by 

Non refundable deposit £20 Friday, 14th May 

2nd instalment £20 Friday, 11th June 

Final instalment £18 Friday, 2nd July 
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The Year 6 team will also be organising a Year 6 Leavers’ Fish N Chips/Pizza Party towards 

the end of Term 6.  The date is to be confirmed but will start at the end of the school day 

until 6.30pm. 

 

We would also like to offer our Year 6 pupils the option to purchase a Leavers’ hoodie at an approximate cost of £20 

per hoodie.  There are a range of sizes and choice of colour to suit all – design details and confirmed cost to follow in 

Term 6.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Telford and the Y6 team 

Senior Leader – Primary Phase 

 


